Class of 2024

= =
Senior Walk

Throughv at Higging

Graduating seniors who attended Higgins Elementary are cordially invited to a senior walk-through at Higgins!

Francis A. Higging Elementary
Thursday, May 30th

9:15 a.m

Please wear your cap and gown!
Park in the main parking lot and gather near the front door.

RSVP by May 23 by contacting our attendance clerk, Mrs. Cassani, at Higgins: cassaje@Ic-ps.org

Once a Higging Howk, always av Higging Howk!



